
From: Campbell, Vivian
To: Hill, Carol
Subject: FW: RE: Predecisional Enforcement Conference
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:31:51 AM

Please put this in ADAMS, public and non-sensitive.  Thank you
 
From: Brian McKenna [mailto:brianm.eiint@icloud.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 5:38 PM
To: Campbell, Vivian <Vivian.Campbell@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Predecisional Enforcement Conference
 
Received Thanks Vivian
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact us.
If this email may need immediate attention please contact me on my cell phone as I may be traveling
and not checking emails until evening or mornings.
 
Regards,
 
Brian J. McKenna
Cell (808) 630-8637
 
Engineering & Inspections Hawaii
Office (808) 682-1667
Fax (808) 682-1834
www.EIHAWAII.com
 

 
 
Engineering & Inspections International
Office (814) 489-3164
Fax (814) 489-3158
www.ENGINSP.NET
 

 

From: Campbell, Vivian [mailto:Vivian.Campbell@nrc.gov] 

mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A44FDE4F-3F1A2DDD-5A9181B-82748E29
mailto:Carol.Hill@nrc.gov
http://www.eihawaii.com/
http://www.enginsp.net/
mailto:Vivian.Campbell@nrc.gov


Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 6:31 PM
To: brianM.EIINT@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Predecisional Enforcement Conference
 
Mr. McKenna,
 
I have attached the meeting notice and agenda for the PEC on July 31.  Please note in the
agenda that you will have the opportunity to make opening remarks and to provide your
perspective on the apparent violations and any other information that you believe the NRC
should take into consideration before making an enforcement decision.  As stated in the
letter dated June 5, 2017, NRC has not made a decision that violations occurred or that an
enforcement action will be taken.  The topics discussed during the conference may include
information to determine whether a violation occurred, information to determine the
significance of a violation, information related to the identification of a violation and
information related to any corrective actions taken or planned.  You should be aware that
the promptness and comprehensiveness of your actions will be considered in assessing
any civil penalty for the apparent violations.  I have also attached sections of NRC’s
Enforcement Policy that you may find useful in preparing for the PEC.  This is a link to
NRC’s Enforcement Policy for your information.
 
Respectfully,
 
Vivian Campbell, Chief
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Satety
Region IV
Office:  817-200-1455
 

mailto:brianM.EIINT@gmail.com
https://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatory/enforcement/enforce-pol.html

